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My opinion is to continue ZOOMS with Public Comment allowed. The ZOOM meeting is an important opportunity
for those who are unable attend meeting in person to be heard live by others in the caring community.

I’m not put off out by ignorant disrupters. In fact it’s good to hear what these people think to know who the enemies
of democracy are.
If possible find a way to immediately expel these people from the Zoom meeting.

However, I generally write email to comment because I am uncomfortable speaking publically.

Thank you for asking.

Charlette Epifanio

Sebastopol

Sent from my iPhone




